
From: ct2zuis+498of4@guerrillamail.com 
Sent: Sunday, July 13, 2014 2:01 PM 
To: Board of Representatives 
Subject:Next Ferguson Library Director 
 
Will the next library president have an MBA/business background? 
 
Should the citizens of Stamford have a say in choosing the next library president? Will they? 
 
Have the members of Ferguson Library's board of trustees been asked about why Ms. Knapp  
left her previous job at New Canaan? Do any board members have a comment? 
 
tinyurl.com/oph3qud  -http://www.ncadvertiser.com/16027/new-canaan-library-director- 
taking-job-overseeing-stamfords-system/ … - Why did she really leave? 
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